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Agenda: Ad Libitum 
he speaker schedule got jostled a bit today, with this morning’s program being 
moved to next week. The morning’s business was, well, club business, such as 
group discussions about the auction. Two groups discussed items needed and 
sponsorship solicitation for the auction.  

 Tom Dorrity noted that volunteers for the Veterans Day breakfast should arrive at 
Jeff’s Catering around 6:30 am on Monday, 
November 11. Set-up for the breakfast will 
begin Sunday afternoon. Jeff’s Catering is also 
the site for our annual auction on December 5, 
5-9:30 pm. 
 John Flynn, coordinator for the Interact 
Club at the Bangor Y, said he has about ten 
members, one-half of whom are new members. 
With just four seniors in the club, the average 
member age is younger this year. 
 “People in Action Around the World” was Ken 
Huhn’s theme in his Rotary Moment. He cited 
examples published in The Rotarian about how clubs do unusual projects to raise money. 
 We welcomed the Kimballs back to the fold. Ken and Kristy were in Florida for a 
month’s vacation. “Too long,” they said. 
 The kind folks at Subaru will present a major gift to the Automotive Program at 
EMCC, according to Jen Khavari. She said also that Rotary scholarships will be 
rewarded to five students on the night of the EMCC Foundation dinner. We are invited to 
the event that will take place in the college’s gymnasium. Contact Jen. 
 Our guests today were Jen Wingard, David Stephenson (June Kontio’s son) and 
Nancy Lamarre, who is considering membership in the club. 
 Gramarian’s Grief: An alert reader pointed out the editor’s gaffe in using the phrase 
“to who” in last week’s Roundtable, where he should have written “to whom.”  
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